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First name: Mike

Last name: Hammer

Organization: Rabun County Alliance

Title: Director

Comments: The Rabun County Alliance has asked me to respond to you regarding the Foothills Landscape

Project 52509. I have attended three meetings concerning this project and reviewed the information provided by

the USFS on this project. the information provided is deficient on site specific programs that will be implemented

and the potential impact to the surrounding water basins, more importantly Lake Burton.

More information is need to determine the impact to this important basin of the Tallulah River


